
Senate Reference No. 20-41 

 

Question Time 

 

I’ve heard concerning things about staffing in the Office of Diversity & Multicultural Affairs 

with regard to people being let go or RIFed. Could we get an update on what is happening 

currently in ODMA and the rationale behind any current actions? 

 

G. Schmidt 


